


City Council is now discussing 
the 2008 budget that may result in cuts 

to the services we provide you.

We want to continue to provide the 
services that you have come to rely on.

 

Please call the mayor and your city 
councillor to ask what service reductions 

may affect you.

Best wis�es for the �olida�s and in the 

New Year.

From your public service employeesPlease see back of card for contact information



Call your councillor and ask what services you 
will lose with service cuts

Dave Brister - Ward 1
(519) 250-7960
dbrister@city.windsor.on.ca

Drew Dilkens - Ward 1
(519) 250-4607
ddilkens@city.windsor.on.ca

Ron Jones - Ward 2
(519) 252-1005
rjones@city.windsor.on.ca

Caroline Postma - Ward 2
(519) 971-0728
cpostma@city.windsor.on.ca

Alan Halberstadt - Ward 3
(519) 973-8323
ahalberstadt@city.windsor.on.ca 

Fulvio Valentinis - Ward 3
(519) 977-5067
fvalentinis@city.windsor.on.ca 

Ken Lewenza Jr. - Ward 4
(519) 948-9328
klewenza@city.windsor.on.ca

Bill Marra - Ward 4
(519) 948-0900
bmarra@city.windsor.on.ca 




